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On Thursday, February 27, the 9th UI-NRH-UOEH-SGH Joint Interesting Occupational Medicine Regular Forum 
was held jointly by 4 institutions, namely, University of Indonesia (UI), Nopparat Rajathanee Hospital (NRH), 
Thailand, Singapore General Hospital (National University of Singapore) (SGH) and UOEH. The purpose of this 
forum is to understand legal systems and medical practices on occupational health in the participants’ countries. 
The forum began in September 2022 on a quarterly basis. In each forum, residents of occupational medicine of host 
country give presentations, and online participants join discussions afterwards.  
The 9th forum was hosted by UOEH. Following the opening speech by Prof. Hisashi Eguchi (Vice-Director of 
Institute of Industrial Ecological Sciences), two residents specialized in Occupational Medicine: Dr. Madoka 
Miyashita (Dept. of Occupational Health Practice and Management) and Dr. Kai Miyoshi (Occupational Health 
Training Center) jointly presented on the theme of “Non-Communicable Diseases: A Global Health Challenge”. 
Approximately 60 participants joined the forum online, and they participated in lively discussions after the 
presentation. 
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